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Assalamu’alaikum. Wr. Wb.  

 

Dear Nikmatun Masruroh 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your paper titled “Daya Saing Ekspor Makanan Halal 

Indonesia Dalam Persaingan Pasar Global” has been accepted by the Committee of Festival 

Ekonomi Islam 2019.  

 

The Committee now needs to have confirmation from you that you will be able to present 

your paper in a 15 minute time slot during Seminar Filantropi Islam (Zakat dan Wakaf) 

Menuju Sustainable Economic Development di Era Revolusi Industri 4.0 at the conference in 

September 25. 

 

Please confirm that you will attend the conference to present your paper, notifying us as soon 

as possible, and no later than 20 September 2019. If I do not have confirmation from you by 

20 September 2019, your 15-minute time slot will be allocated to a reserve speaker. A 

member of our Committee will be in contact with you about this after we have had 

confirmation that you will attend the conference to present your paper.  

 

Again, thank you for working with Festival Ekonomi Islam 2019. I believe that our 

collaboration will help to accelerate the global knowledge creation and sharing one step 

further. Festival Ekonomi Islam 2019 looks forward to your final publication package. Please 

do not hesitate to contact Ferry Khusnul Mubarok, MA at 082222206848 if you have any 

further questions. 

 

Wassalamu’alaikum. Wr. Wb. 

 

 

With Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

Ratno Agriyanto 

Chairman of the committee 
 

 




